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Senior Staffing Changes at City Hall 
 
Mayor and Council wish to announce the departure of Debbie Comis as the City’s chief administrative officer.  
 
In July 2011, following 25 years’ local government experience with the City of Burnaby and eight years with 
the Town of MacKenzie, Ms Comis joined the City of Parksville as director of administrative services. Debbie 
was appointed chief administrative officer in January 2016, a position she has held since that time. 
 
At a special meeting on January 21, Parksville Council appointed Keeva Kehler as acting chief administrative 
officer. Keeva first joined the City in May 2012 as manager of current planning and was promoted to director 
of administrative services in January 2016. 
 
City staff appreciate the connections that Debbie made at all levels of the organization and wish her well in 
the future. 
 
 

### 
 
Media contact and for more information: 

Deb Tardiff, Manager of Communications  250 954-3073; dtardiff@parksville.ca 
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